
COMCAST XFINITY Hurricane Ian Preparedness 

  
  
As we prepare for the anticipated impact of Hurricane Ian, please be aware of Comcast’s readiness plans related to the 
storm for the residential and business community for The City of Lithonia. 
 
We are closely monitoring the path of Ian and are prepared to respond to storm related damage.  We are staging materials, 
fuel and supplies for deployment to the areas where we expect to experience damage to the Comcast network.  To 
facilitate this effort and ensure efficient communication with first responders and other service providers, we are 
communicating with state and local emergency management agencies.  Early access to areas impacted by the storm to 
assess the extent of the damage is critical to timely restoration of Comcast services—including connectivity to cell towers, 
government facilities and emergency 911 services.  
  
In support of those impacted by the storm, Comcast will open approximately 108,000 Xfinity Wi-Fi hotspots for use, at no 
charge, to both Comcast and non-Comcast customers. 
  
We will communicate updates on outages and restoration efforts to Comcast customers via email, as well as traditional 
and social media.  Customers are encouraged to visit our Twitter account @ComcastSouth for regular storm updates and 
to communicate with us via Twitter @ComcastCares.   
 
  
  
  
 

 


